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Faurecia Employees Donate to Mother to
Mother Program
OCTOBER 05TH 2015 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The Mother-to-Mother program in
Dexter received money and supplies generously

donated by  first-shift employees at Faurecia's Service Building as part of the
Being Faurecia program.

Pictured from left to right are Mother-to-Mother Phase III and IV Director
Teresa Overall and Being Faurecia Steering Committee members Patsy Hodge,
Amber Gaddy, Angela Roberts, and Leah King.

The steering committee sponsors supply drives and raises funds to provide
assistance to local causes.
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